
 
 

Call-for-Applications 
2020-21 Kinder Postdoctoral Fellow in American Political Thought & Constitutionalism 

 
The Kinder Institute on Constitutional Democracy at the University of Missouri is currently accepting 
applications for a 2020-21 Postdoctoral Fellow in American Political Thought and Constitutionalism, 
with the possibility of renewal for the 2021-22 academic year. Founded in 2014, the Kinder Institute 
is an interdisciplinary signature academic center at MU dedicated to excellence in research, teaching, 
and community engagement on the subject of American political thought, history, and institutions, 
with a particular emphasis on the ideas and events of the American Founding and their continued 
global impact and relevance today.  
 
A Ph.D. in Political Science or Government is required by the time the fellowship begins in August 
2020. Candidates’ work should align broadly with the Kinder Institute’s scholarly mission.  
 
The Fellowship is a full-time position that comes with a competitive salary, university benefits, an 
office at the Kinder Institute, and dedicated funds for conference travel, research, and other 
professional expenses. Funds are also available to help offset moving costs. The Postdoctoral Fellow 
will teach two classes in the Fall 2020 semester and one class in the Spring 2021 semester. At least one 
of these courses will either be “Intellectual World of the American Founders” or “Constitutional 
Debates,” small, discussion-based seminars associated with the common curriculum for the new B.A. 
in Constitutional Democracy. See democracy.missouri.edu/undergraduate/ba for descriptions of 
these courses and more information about the new degree.  
 
To apply, please submit the following materials: a letter of interest, research proposal, curriculum vitae, 
teaching evaluations (if available), and the names of two scholarly references. Applications and 
inquiries should be sent electronically to Kinder Institute Director and Professor of Political Science 
Justin Dyer, at dyerjb@missouri.edu, using “Kinder Postdoctoral Fellowship” in the subject line.  
 
Review of applications is ongoing and will continue until the position is filled.  
 
Equal Opportunity is and shall be provided for all employees and applicants for employment on the 
basis of their demonstrated ability and competence without unlawful discrimination on the basis of 
their race, color, national origin, ancestry, religion, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, 
gender expression, age, disability, protected veteran status, or any other status protected by applicable 
state or federal law. This policy shall not be interpreted in such a manner as to violate the legal rights 
of religious organizations or the recruiting rights of military organizations associated with the Armed 
Forces or the Department of Homeland Security of the United States of America. For more 
information, call the Vice Chancellor of Human Resource Services/Affirmative Action officer at 573-
882-4256. 
 
 
 


